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DATE: 7/28/2017
SUBJECT: National Night Out Block Parties
BY: Lt. Mike Ceynowa

NATURE OF INCIDENT: National Night Out
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 8/2/2017
INCIDENT TIME: 4pm-8pm
INCIDENT LOCATION: Citywide
 
Traffic Advisory - National Night Out - Tuesday August 1st  
                

Tuesday August 1, 2017 is National Night Out and between 4pm - 8pm several  neighborhood
streets will close to traffic and fill with local residents.  

 

Drivers should use caution when driving in proximity of these events and be alert  to barricaded
streets and pedestrians..

   
   


